
 

 
 
 

SOMERSET MEDICAL 
EXAMINER SERVICE (SMES) IS 

ROLLING OUT ACROSS 
SOMERSET 

 

  

 

  
 

The Medical Examiner System is a national pathway to ensure all 

deaths not under coronial jurisdiction, are reviewed by an independent 

Medical Examiner. The system will become statutory in April 2023 & 

therefore all care providers will be contacted directly over the next few 

months to introduce them to the processes developed for Somerset. 

For further information on the roll out, please email: 

Helen.Gilliland@Somersetft.nhs.uk 

Or scan the QR code to access national information: 
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